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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Due to the current situation regarding (COVID-19) and in line with Government, NHS and NLC guidance the 
following events have been cancelled: 
 

 Nursery Woodland Groups 

 After School Clubs 

 Airdrie Library Reading contest  

 Airdrie Ambassadors Showcase  

 P4, 5, 6 & 7 Parent Read  

 P5 Bikeability 

 P7 Enterprise 

 Easter Church Service  
 
I understand that these are challenging and uncertain times for everyone but can I ask you to please keep in 
mind all our staff are doing the best we can to answer your questions, phone calls and queries. When updates 
are available I will keep you notified and rest assured I will update with information as and when I get it. This is 
an evolving situation that we are in but we must follow official guidance from NLC. 
 
Our children and staff are our priority and they have been a credit to the school/nursery by getting on with 
things. I hope this helps clarify any uncertainty you may have about the current situation. Thanks also to our 
families who work in the NHS, you are doing an incredible job. 
 
Praying you and your family stay safe during these trying times. If anyone in our community needs anything 
then please let us know. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs M Reid 
Head Teacher (Acting) 
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